
Welcome to the Jennings 2018-2019 year from the PTA 
 
Dear Jennings Community, 
 
The PTA extends a very warm welcome to all the new families joining our school. To 
our veteran families, we are excited to see you and catch up with you and your children.  
Jennings is an inclusive, supportive community that hands our caring and welcoming 
tradition down year after year. We are able to consistently support each other and our 
staff through our participation in our school curriculum, family events, and fundraising 
opportunities. We build our community by taking the time we can to volunteer and 
attend. Participation in our school community shows our children we value education 
and giving to others. ​I encourage each and every one of you to become a part of our 
team.  The number one reason to join the PTA is to benefit our children.  In doing so, 
you also help us.  But there are many more advantages: 
 
* By volunteering with your PTA, you gain valuable experiences and personal 
confidence. It's an opportunity to put your skills and hobbies to good use, for a 
good cause. 

* By getting involved, you'll be part of the solution, helping to make positive 
change. 

* PTA functions provide opportunities to meet other pa​rents and teachers. 

Please join us in kicking off the year with a sweet treat at the ​ Ice Cream Social, 
Monday, August 27th, 6-7:30pm, on the large playground.​ I am excited to see old 
friends and meet new ones. The entire board is looking forward to our favorite events 
and sharing new ones with all of you. Please reach out to me at 
jenningspta@hotmail.com​ or any of our dedicated board members with any questions. 

Sincerely,  

Mary Campbell 

PTA President 

mailto:jenningspta@hotmail.com


 

 
 
 
 
 
 


